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This Week at Lincolnshire 
Monday, January 29 

9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study 
 

Thursday, February 1 
7:00 p.m.  Men’s Bible Study at Stroles’ 

 

Friday, February 2 
6:30 p.m.  Middlers, Teens & Above meeting 

 
Saturday, February 3 

7:30 a.m.  Fellowship Breakfasts 
8:30 a.m.  Quilters Meet 

 

Women’s Spring Retreat is Saturday,  
 April 7, 2018 at Columbia City 

Church of the Brethren 
“A Woman’s Place” 

The guest speaker is David Radcliff from New 
Community Project. The Retreat begins with a 

light breakfast at 9:00 a.m. Lunch will be served at 
noon with time for talking, relaxing, and enjoying 

fellowship time together.  The registration fee of $13.00 per person covers 
the light breakfast and a catered lunch. Registration is open to friends & 
relatives with the same fee of $13.00 each.  Please give your registration slip 
and fee to Judy Steckly  prior to Sunday March 24.  Make checks payable 
to CCCoB Women’s Fellowship.  
 
 

                       We are a GROWING CHURCH! 
 
We have a gift for our community! We have within us the Love of God and 
we can invite others to share in this love and fellowship! The excitement 
of being in a growing church is real! It doesn’t just happen! We must be 
prepared to welcome visitors, hoping they will decide  to continue to 
worship and fellowship with us. This means that we must be ready to 
care for the children! 

         You can help! 
Sign up to be prepared to work in the nursery or teaching times. Two or 
more can request to work together. You can trade times when necessary. 
Put the form in the offering or turn in to the church office.  Please see 
Judy Steckly if you have questions about volunteering in this important 
ministry! 
 

Youth Classes being formed! 
Pastor Paul is working with several people who are interested in forming 
Sunday school classes for youth in 4th grade through high school. New 
classroom concepts, the usage of the Youth Room and the mixing of 
different ages is all being discussed.  Exciting plans are being made to 
kick off a series of studies and events that will stimulate our young 
people to want to come to church and be a part of an active and learning 
group.  They ask for your prayers, support and encouragement as they 
work through this important time in the life of the church.  

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 

News from the pews… 
 

Joe and Judi Henderson will be at Gulf Shores, AL. from January 27 to 
March 3.  Their address while there is: 
   Bel Sole #801 
   1920 W. Beach Blvd. 
   Gulf Shores, AL  36542 

                            Have a great time, Joe and Judi! 
 

Cindy Revere has joined us in worship services several times during the 
last few months.  We are so happy to have her in our church family. 
Her address is: 
   2203 Redwood Avenue 
   Fort Wayne, IN  46803 
           260-804-7525 
 

This is the last Sunday to turn in Directory Changes.  Work will begin on 
the new directory in February.  If you haven’t already done so, please 
turn in your form today.  Forms are in the back of the sanctuary. 
 

 Praying for….. 
 Gene Valentine recovering from pneumonia.  

 Betty Dawson recovering from flu symptoms. 

 Pastor Paul and Pastor Cheryl also recovering 
 from the flu.   
 

 The family and friends of Emery Kintner who passed away 
 during the week of January 15th.   
 

 Prayers for all who are homebound due to weather 
 conditions and/or the risk of flu.  Show them that we care 
 with a telephone call or a sunny card! 
 

 Jane Baker, Aletha Sills, Monabelle Terrell…not with us 
 physically but who remain in our thoughts and prayers. 

  

 
 
 

   
 
 
  February 5  Avon Scott 
  February 8  Zoe Vorndran 
  February 14  Leonie Batalona 
  February 16  Rebecca Shearer 
  February 16  Tim Wages 
  February 18  Rebekah Kiess 
  February 26  Dave Bickel 
  February 26  Jack Steckly 
 

 
 

    
                                 

                                   

                                       Casey and Marilyn Drudge 

 

 

 

 

Joy is love exalted; peace is love in repose; 

Long suffering is love enduring; 

Gentleness is love in society 

Goodness is love in action; 

Faith is love on the battlefield; 

Meekness is love in school; 

and temperance is love in training. 


